Letters of Support

A Letter of support from Allamah Shahid Raza Sahib
Asslam o Alaikum,
In the Name of Allah, The Merciful, The Most Kind.

| am pleased to learn that by the Grace of Allah Subhanahu wa Ta'la the HMC is trying it's best to monitor the
provision of Halal meat in Leicester. | fully support their campaign to ensure that the meat consumed by
Muslims is from Halal animals, not stunned, and slaughtered precisely according to the guidelines of Shariah.
| appeal to all Brothers and Sisters to cooperate with HMC and buy meat only from shops displaying the HMC

certification.

Mohammad Shahid Raza, Head Imam, Leicester Central Masjid, Conduit Street, Leicester
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